East Jersey Trout Unlimited

P.O. Box 366 Hohokus, NJ 07423-0366

October 8, 2014

Dear Gary,

On behalf of East Jersey Trout Unlimited, I would like to thank you for the very informative and entertaining presentation that you gave to our chapter. As you know, our chapter takes an annual trip up to the Salmon River each November to fish for steelhead trout. So, the topic was very timely. The audience especially appreciated the fact that you are an experienced guide on the Salmon River who is willing to share both favorite spots to fish and time-tested techniques to ensure a successful fishing trip. Your engaging manner of speaking and your excellent slide show made for a memorable evening.

Once again, thank you, especially from those of us who are going on the steelhead trip and will no doubt benefit from you valuable insights.

Sincerely,

Dino Eftychiou

Secretary, East Jersey Trout Unlimited